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The NSW Government must investigate the corrupt developer dealings connected with the 
raising of the Warragamba Dam and the flood plains of the Hawkesbury Valley. The properties 
were bought and sold by a foreign donor to a NSW Government Party and now these properties 
are sitting on a flood plain. The Member for Western Sydney is pushing for the raising of 
Warragamba by 14 metres. Raising the Dam wall will irreversibly devastate the Blue Mountains 
environment and take away all Indigenous rights to their country and heritage. There are other 
ways of channeling flood waters in the Valley and the NSW Government should lead the way in 
instigating new ways of water management, starting with the Hawkesbury Valley. 




